
Minutes of the Western Michigan Region – Porsche Club of America 

Monthly Meeting 

December, 2001 - Club Meeting at Alan Christian at 7PM 

Members' Present: Renee and Paul Krapp, Candis Collick, John Boockmeier, 
Brian Smith, Dave VanderSchaaf, Jack Decker, John and Sally Nuerenberg, 

Skip Meyer, Winnie and Bill White, and Colin Carpenter. 

September Minutes were approved. 

Treasurer's Report was discussed and approved. 

Web Master's Report: John stated there were 82 UBER ACES members; no 
new enrollments over the last month. The new website will be "live" Jan. 1; 

you can preview it now by typing in "new" at the present site. John is 
working on obtaining a President's message for the site. 

Membership Report: 267 members in Dec. John B. discussed more bulletin 

boards for auto dealerships and repair shops; members brainstormed 
methods to encourage new membership and continued participation. 

UBER ALLES Report: Candis announced that she will start as publisher with 
the Feb. publication; Michele will finish with the Dec./Jan. issue which is at 

the printer. A group will meet before the next meeting to discuss direction 
for the newsletter (5:30PM at the Nuerenberg's on Jan. 8th). 

Insurance Report: no events that need insurance. 

Activities Report: January meeting at the Bob on the 23rd for dinner (non-
driving event); possible opening for new committee chair. 

IROC Report: nothing new until next season. 

Vice President's Report: 
Old Business: Reminder to send any contributions to Building Block to Carol 

Friday (check made out to Building Block) before Jan. 1st. We previously 
voted on making up the difference in what we receive and what we need to 

sponsor a child for a year. 

New Business: 2002 WinterFest date change to Sat. Feb. 2; Candis 
reported that everyone is invited after the event to a sleep-over party at the 

Ackerman's to watch Daytona on Speedvision. 



Open Forum: 

Brief discussion concerning the annual meeting calendar. 
Note that our monthly meeting schedule has been changed to the first 

Tuesday on each month with January being the only exception due to the 
holiday. 

Meeting Adjourned at 7:58PM 

Respectfully Submitted by Sally Nuerenberg 

 


